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SUCCESS FOR ALL 

It has been a great start to the school year with our new 

program, Success for All! Students are quickly learning 

about Getting Along Together (GAT), active listening, 

Stop and Stay Cool, “I” messages, Peace Path, focusing, 

and stop and think strategies. Take the time to talk to 

you student about these strategies and how you could 

use them at home. 

We also need your support by making sure your student 

completes their homework each night.  

 

BREAST CANCER AWARENESS 

We will be holding a special day for Breast Cancer 

Awareness on October 12th. A flyer will be coming home. 

 

If anyone is interested in the Mobile Dentist, contact 

nurse Missy 

 

PARENTS PLEASE BE AWARE THAT THE SMALL 

PARKING LOT ON THE LEFT AS YOU ARE COMING IN IS 

STAFF ONLY PARKING. WHEN YOU ARRIVE IN THE 

MORNING, WE ASK THAT YOU PARK IN THE BIG LOT 

ACROSS FROM THE SCHOOL. WE HAVE AN 

ESTABLISHED CROSSWALK FOR YOU TO USE TO 

SAFELY ENTER THE BUILDING. THIS WILL KEEP THE 

STUDENTS FROM WALKING ACROSS THE SMALL LOT 

IN DROP OFF TRAFFIC. IF YOU ARE GETTING OUT OF 

YOUR CAR, YOU SHOULD BE PARKING YOUR CAR AND 

NOT HOLDING UP THE DROP OFFLINE. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

OCTOBER 

9th – Kindergarten & First Grade 
Fire Safety Day 

9th/10th – Mobile Dentist 

12th – Preschool Fire Safety Day 
**Breast Cancer Awareness Day 

13th – 2 Hour Delay for teacher 
professional development 

16th-20th - Fall Book Fair 

24th/25th – 3rd Grade Reading Test 
 
27th – End of First Nine Weeks 
**End of Nine weeks reward:  Fall 
Festival and Halloween Parties    

28th – Trunk or Treat at the  
elementary   10-noon 

30th – PTO Spirit Wear sale begins
 

 

 

 



A FEW REMINDERS 

 Students are not permitted in the building before 8:15 
a.m. 

 Students may bring water bottles to use at our fill 

stations. Please put their names on them 

 Parents, please come in to sign your child in if they are 
late 

 We offer FREE BREAKFAST for all students!  

 Parents are not permitted past the overhang when dropping off 
students in the morning 

 Read over the student handbook with your child so everyone is 

aware of Union Local’s policies and rules 
 Make sure you have your online forms 

completed!! 

 

HALLOWEEN PARTIES 

Each grade level handles their parties differently. Check with 

your child’s teacher as to what they will be doing. 

 

STUDENT SUCCESS 

What can you do to help your child have a successful school year? 

  
1. Develop a partnership with your child's teachers and school staff – 
Talk to your child’s teacher when you have a question or a concern; 

Attend Parent-Teacher Conferences 

2. Support your child academically – Make sure your child gets his/her homework done and get them the help 
they need if they are struggling, help him/her study for tests, make sure your child gets plenty of rest, so they 
can be successful each day 

3. Get involved with your child's school – Help and volunteer with our PTO (It is a great organization that does 
many things for all our students) 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Us 

Union Local Elementary 

66699 Belmont-Morristown Rd 

Belmont, OH 43718 

740-782-1384 

dkendziorski@ulschools.com 

zpowell@ulschools.com 

 

School website: 

www.ulschools.com 

 

You can also find us on Facebook 

 

 

 


